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Message from the Editors 
 

 
This first issue of volume seven of The International Arab Journal of Information Technology (IAJIT), 

2010, includes 15 research papers on various topics in information technology. This journal started in July 

2003, and the first issue was published in 2004. 

The editors of this journal are very pleased with the high quality of the research papers that have appeared 

in previous issues as well as the timely publishing of accepted papers. The editors are equally pleased 

with the recognition of the Journal from many of the world’s well known companies in information 

technology for businesses, professionals, databases and academic research. This recognition came from 

the fact that this journal has been indexed by more than 10 leading companies in these areas.  

The editors believe that this journal is one of the top leading journals in the Arab world in information 

technology and academic research and will work hard to make it well known worldwide.  They hope that 

this issue will prove to be a timely and valuable reference to researchers in this field.  

The editorial board would like to thank Dr. Emad Abuelrub, the Editor-in-Chief, for his hard work and 

vision for this remarkable achievement. 
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Prof. Thiab Taha 
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University of Georgia 

Athens, GA 30602 

USA 

 

 

  

 


